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Tuesday 19th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 and 8 students 

To adapt to changing circumstances, we have had to make some slight adjustments to the timetables. Please note 

that as of Monday 25th January (next week) the following changes will take place: 

There will be no Enterprise lessons at the following times: 

Year 7 - Monday lesson 5  

Year 8 - Monday lessons 6 & 7 / Tuesday lesson 6 

The lessons will be replaced with a weekly ‘off screen’ challenge for all students to complete during those times such 

as cooking or creating posters to advertise their products to support their AQA awards. The students are not 

expected to be online at these times. The tasks will be emailed out.  

Maths lessons: 

All KS3 Maths classes will now be split into two smaller online classes to enable more individualised support for our 

students. Mr Knights will teach one group and Mrs Gardiner the other. All timetabled Maths lessons will still be at 

the scheduled times; but some students will have Mrs Gardiner instead of Mr Knights.  

We are continuing to respond to the daily challenges that the national situation poses for us and will continue to 

keep you updated as these changes occur. We want to thank you for your continued support and patience during 

these difficult times. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns. Additionally, 

you can join our weekly parent/carer drop in sessions which will be conducted via Zoom. The first session is on 

20/1/21 at 6pm. For further details, please see our recent newsletter: 

https://www.allsaintslessingham.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Issue-11-Newsletter-15.1.2021-2.pdf 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms S. Dangerfield 
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